
From: Hayden Grooms
To: 'Deb Sofield' <deb@sofield.com>

Date: 2/24/2017 8:46:53 AM
Subject: RE: Greenville First Monday Republican Club

I have reached out to the contact with the Greenville executive committee and am inputting their information into 
the calendar proposal that I am trying to draw up. We are interested in meeting with your group and are trying to 
schedule events as far as 6 months away. Reach out to me anytime about scheduling.
 
Thanks,
 
Hayden Grooms
 
From: Deb Sofield [mailto:deb@sofield.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 23, 2017 9:55 PM
 
To: Hayden Grooms 
Subject: Re: Greenville First Monday Republican Club
 
Hayden you can learn about 1st Monday at www.firstmondayingreenville.com
we are not the local rep party they have a good site I’m sure
we will reach out when we have an opening for a speaker - (by the way you are the 3rd person to ask us this 
same info)
I did get your call - thanks
deb
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